
 

Notice of Start of Construction Activities for the  
Quantum Clean Energy Project 

February 5, 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Neighbor, 
 
We are writing to let you know that Intersect Power, a clean energy company, is 
preparing to begin construction on the Quantum Clean Energy Project (Quantum I and 
II). Construction is scheduled to start in the next couple of weeks and will continue 
through late spring 2026. We want to be sure you have clear information about the 
project and know how to reach us if you have any questions.  
 
The Quantum Clean Energy Project includes a solar photovoltaic facility and a battery 
energy storage system at each site. The project is expected to generate 640 MWac of 
solar power and includes 640 MW of battery storage. Two attached maps show the 
project locations; one shows both sites, and the other is of Quantum II, the site nearest 
your home. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the project or upcoming construction activities, 
please contact the Intersect Power Community Engagement Team directly at 
1-888-556-4009 or by email at community@intersectpower.com.  
 
We look forward to connecting with you.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
Shaye Marshall  
Sr. Manager, Community Engagement 
(888) 556-4009 
community@intersectpower.com 
www.intersectpower.com 
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